
Holy Cross Lutheran School

2018-2019 V-Power Challenge Day

To encourage students read and spell the

V- Power words, we had V-Power Challenge

Day on 21st May, 2019.

We read and spell the V-Power words to our

teachers and V-Power Ambassadors.















Look! These students got 5

or more signatures on our

V-Power Challenge Day!






